
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 03 November 2017 12:57 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Maeve MacKenna 
 
Name: Maeve 
Surname: MacKenna 

 
 

 
 
Message: 
I endorse the Submission filed by Drogheda Chamber of Commerce (Reference 0425). My view is 
congruent with the view expressed by the Chamber. Please consider my view (as expressed by the 
Chamber) 
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